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FAREWELL DAY REPORT 
 

 

DATE: 22.12.2023 

TIME: 9.30 AM – 1.00 PM 

VENUE: BHARATHIYAR HALL 

               

 Farewell day was conducted by B.Pharm IIIrd year students to the first Final year outgoing Batch 

(2019-2023). The program has started with an invocation of Thamizh Thai vazhuthu and followed by 

lamp lighting. Entire event was hosted by IIIrd year students Ms.Sherin Koya, Ms.Sowndarya & 

Ms.Humaira. Inspirational talk was given by faculty members Dr.K.Priya Chitra & Dr.P.Premkumar. 

Few of our students deliver their cultural performances like kavithai, solo signing, Dance, and Group 

signing. Total around 110 students, teaching and non-teaching staff participated in this program. IIIrd 

year students have conducted few fun activities for the faculties and students to cheer up. A Guava 

Sapling was planted in Medicinal garden, TCP by IIIrd year & IVth year students as their memories. 

All the Final year students were presented with gifts followed by refreshment. 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 


